
 

From: Clayton Rentschler   
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2025 10:38 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Existing Docket Filing 
 
Docket Number: HP24-001 Last Name: Rentschler First Name: Clayton Company: Retired 
Address:  City: Flandreau State: SD Zip: 57028 Phone:  Email: 

Comments: Another concern is public education. What 
measures have they taken to protect the general public. This pipeline crosses many townships, 
county, state and federal roads. Will they put up warning lights. Will there be closure gates you 
see on the on-ramp of interstate? What’s going to stop the general public from driving into a 
catastrophe in the event of a rupture? Will there be broadcast warnings like the National 
weather service has? If a rupture was to occur in a highly populated area how in the world with 
the hospitals ever handle it? This project is ridiculous. I’ve heard that our CO2 level could triple 
and would do nothing but better the earth. It would give us more crop yield plus make our crops 
more drought resistant. Now what farmer/rancher or ethanol plant in their right mind would want 
to reduce CO2 levels.Also Summit does not produce one penny of revenue off of this project 
that I know of. It is all taxpayer funded. Money and greed are the enemy here not CO2. In my 
opinion summit is in a worse position now than what they were two years ago when their permit 
was denied. Summit is still trying to make us play that ugly game of Russian roulette. PHMSA 
has not even ruled on this so how can a permit even be granted?They still cannot comply so I 
ask you to deny.Keep in mind that this is nothing but a garbage line. They’re picking up CO2 
and bringing it to a hole in North Dakota. North Dakotans do not want our garbage. The majority 
of us do not want this high pressured, dangerous pipeline running through our property. The 
voters have spoken.God bless our veterans and the farmers who feed them.🇺🇸🇺🇸🇺🇸Clayton 
RentschlerFlandreau South Dakota 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




